I.A. M. A. W.
Aerospace District 837
212 Utz Lane

Hazelwood, MO 63042
(314) 731-0603

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Again this year, the Company has agreed to allow employees to leave early from
work on Friday, December 21, 2018 without any charge to your attendance;
provided you arrive at work on time and remain at work for at least four (4) hours.
All other absences will be counted as usual under the Attendance Policy.

District offices will be closed December 24, 2018 through January 1, 2019;
returning to business as usual, January 2, 2019.

Enjoy your Union negotiated holiday break with family and friends!
Please be safe. N

On behalf of your Business Representatives, Plant Chairmen, and myself; have a
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! «'

God Bless You All,
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Stephen McDerman
President/Directing Business Representative
I.A.M.A.W.,, District #837
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